
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2016 

January 2017 

 
 

Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Ward Jackson Church of England School. 

We hope that you find the enclosed information both interesting and informative and that it will assist 
you in your application. 

 
We are looking to appoint someone who will be an inspirational leader who will continue to build upon 
current achievements. The governors and staff are very proud of their school and its achievements 

and are committed to its ethos of providing a friendly inclusive environment with strong pastoral care 
that values every member of the community. 

 
I became associated with the school in 2005 when I joined the Governing Body as a Community 
Governor and have seen many improvements over the years since then.  I continue to be impressed 

by the dedication and commitment of the staff in the school and the progress that has been made 
over the last 11 years.  I look forward to working with the successful applicant to see that this 

continues. 
 

Staff, governors, parents and carers all work extremely hard together to ensure pupils have every 
opportunity to enjoy the best of primary education. We have active support from our parish church 
and a good working relationship other local schools in the area. 

 
We are aware that there are challenges ahead and to the right candidate, this position will be a very 

rewarding experience with an opportunity to really make a difference. 
 
You are invited to visit our school prior to interview, so please ring to arrange a suitable time. We 

look forward to receiving your application form. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Jeanette Dodd 

Chair of Governors 
 

 

Ward Jackson Church of England 

VA Primary School 
 

Clark Street 
Hartlepool 

TS24 7LE 

 
Tel: (01429) 293777 
Fax: (01429) 293899 

Headteacher: Mrs J. Brough 
email: admin.wardjackson@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

  
 

    


